
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

Hello, I am a proud member of staff at Bishop Alexander. I joined this 

wonderful team in 2017.   

Whilst working at Bishop, some of my favourite memories have been 

going on Year 6 residential as well as the daily smiles I receive from 

the children  
 

 

Mrs Pat Fox 

My hobbies and 

interests: 

 
Watching all kinds of 

sport, gardening and 

knitting. 

 

 

 Teacher  
 

My favourite books: 
The Railway Children by Edith Nesbit 
The Secret Garden by Frances Hodgson 

Burnett 

The Boy, the Mole, the Fox and the 

Horse by C Macksey.  

 

I am delighted to work at 

Bishop because of the 

team spirit. Everyone 

works so hard to enable 

children to achieve.  

 

 

The person I find  

inspirational is Rosa Parks 

because she stood up for 

herself and for others in a 

non-violent way. 
 

 

If I wasn’t a teacher, I 

would love to be a data 

analyst because I love 

working with data.  

 


